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September   3,   2021   
 
Dear   Colleague:   
 
On   behalf   of   the   Executive   Board   of   COCFA,   I   welcome   you   to   the   start   of   a   new   year   at   College   of   the   
Canyons.    Our   goal   as   educators   and   members   of   the   College   of   the   Canyons   Faculty   Association   is   to   
offer   high-quality   education   to   our   students.    Working   as   a   unified   team   can   help   us   to   achieve   this   goal.      
 
As   a   full   member   of   the   Association,   you   can   take   advantage   of   all   the   rights   and   benefits   that   come   with   
membership.   Members   may   vote   for   Association   officers,   are   covered   under   the   $1,000,000   CTA/NEA   
Educators   Employment   Liability   coverage,   have   full   access   to   legal   representation,   and   are   eligible   for   
CTA-sponsored   insurance   programs   and   many   other   valuable   membership   benefits.     
 
The   COCFA   Executive   Board   members   want   you   to   know   exactly   how   your   dues   are   spent,   so   we   
include   the   chart   below   to   document   this.    The   largest   portion   of   your   dues   goes   to   the   National   
Education   Association   (NEA)   and   the   California   Teachers   Association   (CTA)   –   both   are   major   
organizations   that   work   to   keep   the   importance   of   education   in   the   public’s   eye.    The   Community   
College   Association   (CCA)   is   a   branch   of   CTA,   which   offers   support   to   local   community   college   
associations,   including   negotiation,   budget,   and   grievance   workshops,   along   with   legal   support.     
 

2021-2022 Tenthly   (Oct-July)  
State   CTA/CCA   Dues $    852.00 $    85.20  
NEA   Dues $    202.00 $    20.20  
Local   Dues $    300.00 $    30.00  
Total $1,354.00 $   133.60   
  

CTA   dues   include   a   $20   Voluntary   Dues   Contribution   to   support   CTA   advocacy   and   CTA   Foundation   for   
Teaching   and   Learning.   If   you   do   not   wish   to   contribute   this   amount,   you   may   request   a   refund   by   
completing   the   form   and   mailing   it   to   the   address   shown   on   the   form.   
 
Please   feel   free   to   contact   any   of   us   if   you   have   any   questions   or   concerns.   
 
 
Nicole   Faudree   
 
Nicole   Faudree   
President,   COCFA   

College   of   the   Canyons   Faculty   Assoc.,   26455   Rockwell   Canyon   Road,   Santa   Clarita,   CA   91355    (661)   259-7800   


